Q&A with Amy from Whitwick St John the Baptist Primary

How did you get started?
· I initially sent out a lunchtime questionnaire to each class to see what the problems were at lunch.

· I then took this information to the school council and suggested the Peer Support scheme might help.

· Following this I spoke to the dinner ladies and staff to let them know about the scheme and ask if they could envisage any problems/ how could we deal with them.

· Then I did an assembly to the whole school and invited year 4/5/6 to be interviewed by the school council.

· Following this the council put forward their suggestions and I invited certain children to the training. 
How did you get boys involved?
· I spoke to the year 6 'popular' boys and got them interested by showing them the Diana Award film on the website- this shows 'cool' teenagers helping others. I also got quotes from these boys about wanting to join and put it on my PPT to the school. 
Have the children lost interest/motivation….how have you tackled this?
· Yes children did loose motivation so I made commitment cards, which have house points and got given out in assembly. I also had set days which the children worked so they knew when they were working.
Have there been any issues that the children have found difficult to deal with? 

· There has been one situation and the children came straight to me. They are taught this in the training. They must pass anything onto me or the lunch time supervisors which they are worried about. The problems are mainly fallouts not child protection issues etc. 
What ongoing support/meetings or training do the children have? 

· We do not have regular meetings as I haven't found the time (next year I would include one each held term). We have done an assembly each term to keep the school aware of the peer support scheme. I have also done the 'lunchtime questionnaire' each term and there has been an improvement in the schools concerns at lunch. 
